
From: Mike Rodose
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Addressing city council
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 12:44:11 PM

My name is Grant Williams and I represent the Brentwood-Darlington Community Watch. I
would appreciate a chance to speak to the council in regards to a staffing matter within PPB. I
feel the council needs to hear enthusiastic support for the Neighborhood Response Team and
be encouraged to take action to insure that this vital enforcement unit is preserved. Please let
me know now if there is a chance that I might address the council on 2/19 or 2/26. Thank you
for your time.
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